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Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been a very busy couple of weeks since our last newsletter and we have been incredibly fortunate with the 
lovely weather most of this time. 
We had a real treat with Year 6 showcasing their fine acting skills performing “What a Knight!”. Year 5 supported 
them really well as the choir and I am sure that many people who were able to watch the production still have 
many of the songs in their head.  A big thank you to Miss George and Mr Tinsley for the hard work they put into the 
production, as well as the Year 5 teachers and other members of staff who supported in different ways during the 
performances.  Thank you also to the Year 6 parents who set up and ran the refreshments during the interval, they 
were very much needed in that hot weather! 
Lime class followed this up with their lovely class assembly, where they took us all on a journey through their learning 
over the year and entertained us with their acting and singing - their final song ‘My Way’ is one that I shall 
remember fondly. 
This week it was KS2’s turn to demonstrate their sporting skills through Sports Day.  We were incredibly lucky with the 
weather and it was great to see all the children demonstrating good sportsmanship throughout the morning.  Year 
2 did a great job helping out with the different activities and being scorers—thank you to Miss George for 
organising the event, which I know the children thoroughly enjoyed.  The final winners of KS2 Sports Day were 
Rubies, with Sapphires following closely behind— well done to all the children who participated.  
It has been a very busy and successful year, with children celebrating many different successes both in and out of 
school, which we are incredibly proud of.  This afternoon many families came in for our open afternoon, where the 
children have been able to share some of their fantastic work from over the year.   
Next week we are having to say goodbye to our current Year 6 pupils.  We know that you will go on to do great 
things, but hope that you will look back fondly on your time at St. Paul’s.  Thank you to the Year 6 parents who 
organised and helped at the leavers’ party last night, the children had lots of fun!   
As well as Year 6 leaving, we are also saying our final goodbyes to Mrs Shrestha, Mrs Hughes and Mrs Pellman.  We 
would like to thank them for all that they have done for St. Paul’s over the years and wish them the very best for the 
future and hope that they keep in touch.  We would like to send our congratulations to Miss Stanley-Ward, as she is 
getting married over the summer and shall be returning as Mrs Cole.  Mr Tinsley is also getting married in August and 
we hope that they both have a lovely day and wish them all the best for the future. 
Thank you for all your well wishes for Mrs Alden.  I am sure that you will join us in sending our thoughts and prayers to 
her and her family at this time.  I shall be keeping Mrs Alden up to date with life at St. Paul’s and I am sure that she 
will be keeping in touch with us as much as she can. 
We would like to wish you all a wonderful and well deserved summer break—to those pupils and staff who are 
moving on, please know that we will be thinking of you in the next step of your journey. 
Best wishes, Mrs Bryan.  
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WE HOPE EVERYONE HAS A LOVELY, SUNNY SUMMER HOLIDAY 
AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING THE CHILDREN BACK HERE ON  

THURSDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER 
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Dates for the Summer Term (new info in RED)  
· ϮϰƚŚ�:ƵůǇ�-�zϲ�>ĞĂǀĞƌƐ͛�^ĞƌǀŝĐĞ 
· ϮϰƚŚ�:ƵůǇ�-��ŶĚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ͕�ϭ͘ϯϬ�Ɖŵ 
· ϱƚŚ�^ĞƉƚĞŵďĞƌ�-��&ŝƌƐƚ��ĂǇ�ŽĨ��ƵƚƵŵŶ�dĞƌŵ�ĨŽƌ�ĐŚŝůͲĚƌĞŶ� 
�ĂƚĞƐ�ĨŽƌ�ŶĞǆƚ�ǇĞĂƌ͗ 
/E^�d�ĚĂǇƐ�ĨŽƌ�ϮϬϭϵͬϮϬ 
· t���ϰd,�^�Wd�ϮϬϭϵ͕� 
· DKE�ϰd,�EKs�ϮϬϭϵ 
· DKE�ϲd,�:�E�ϮϬϮϬ͕� 
· &Z/��z�ϭϰd,�&���ϮϬϮϬ 
· DKE�ϮϬd,��WZ/>�ϮϬϮϬ 
 
d�ZD���d�^�&KZ�E�yd�z��Z��Z���dd��,�� 

^ƚ͘�WĂƵů͛Ɛ�^ĐŚŽŽů�CINEMA CLUB 
zĞĂƌ�ϰ�^ĞǁŝŶŐ 

zĞĂƌ�ϰ�ŚĂǀĞ�ŚĂĚ�͚ƐĞǁ͛�ŵƵĐŚ�ĨƵŶ�ƚŚŝƐ�ǁĞĞŬ�ĐƌĞĂƟŶŐ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ŽǁŶ�ƉƵƉƉĞƚƐ͊�tĞ�
ĐƌĞĂƚĞĚ�ƉƵƉƉĞƚƐ�ďĂƐĞĚ�ŽŶ�Ă�ĐŚĂƌĂĐƚĞƌƐ�ĨƌŽŵ�ǁĞůů-ŬŶŽǁ�ƚƌĂĚŝƟŽŶĂů�ƚĂůĞƐ͕�
ŝŶĐůƵĚŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ��ŝůůǇ�ŐŽĂƚƐ�ŐƌƵī͕�dŚĞ�dŚƌĞĞ�>ŝƩůĞ�WŝŐƐ�ĂŶĚ�dŚĞ�'ŝŶŐĞƌďƌĞĂĚ�DĂŶ͘�
zϰ�ƐŚŽǁĞĚ�ƌĞƐŝůŝĞŶĐĞ�ĂŶĚ�ƉĞƌƐĞǀĞƌĂŶĐĞ�ŝŶ�ĂďƵŶĚĂŶĐĞ�ŽǀĞƌ�ƚŚĞ�ƚǁŽ�ĚĂǇƐ�ĂƐ�ǁĞ�
ǁŽƌŬĞĚ�ŽŶ�ƉŝŶŶŝŶŐ�ƚĞŵƉůĂƚĞƐ�ŽŶƚŽ�ĨĞůƚ͖�ĐƵƫŶŐ�ŽƵƚ�ĐĂƌĞĨƵůůǇ͕�ƵƐŝŶŐ�Ă�ƌƵŶŶŝŶŐ�
ƐƟƚĐŚ�ƚŽ�ƐĞǁ�ƚŚĞ�ďĂĐŬ�ĂŶĚ�ĨƌŽŶƚ�ƚŽŐĞƚŚĞƌ�ĂŶĚ�ĂĚĚŝŶŐ�ŽŶ�ĞǆƚƌĂ�ĮĚĚůǇ�ĚĞƚĂŝůƐ͘�
zĞĂƌ�ϰ�ƉƌŽǀĞĚ�ƚŽ�ďĞ�ĨĂƐƚ�ůĞĂƌŶĞƌƐ�ĂŶĚ�ƌĞĂůůǇ�ŝŵƉƌŽǀĞĚ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ƐĞǁŝŶŐ�ƐŬŝůůƐ�ǁŝƚŚ�
ƚŚĞ�ŚĞůƉ�ŽĨ�ŽƵƌ�ĨĂŶƚĂƐƟĐ�ƉĂƌĞŶƚ�ŚĞůƉĞƌƐ͘��ůů�ŽĨ�zĞĂƌ�ϰ�ǁŽƵůĚ�ůŝŬĞ�ƚŽ�ƐĂǇ�ďŝŐ�
ƚŚĂŶŬ�ǇŽƵ�-�ǁĞ�ĐŽƵůĚŶ͛ƚ�ŚĂǀĞ�ĚŽŶĞ�ŝƚ�ǁŝƚŚŽƵƚ�ƚŚĞŵ͊  

         MESSAGE FROM ST MARTIN’S CHURCH  dŚŝƐ�^ƵŶĚĂǇ͕�ϮϭƐƚ�:ƵůǇ͕�ŝƐ�ŽƵƌ�ůĂƐƚ�^ƚ͘�DĂƌƟŶΖƐ�ϰWD�&ĂŵŝůǇ�ƐĞƌǀŝĐĞ�ŽĨ�ƚŚŝƐ�ĂĐĂĚĞŵŝĐ�ǇĞĂƌ͘�tĞĂƚŚĞƌ�ƉĞƌŵŝƫŶŐ�ǁĞ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ŽƵƚƐŝĚĞ�ǁŝƚŚ�Ă�ĮƌĞ�Ɖŝƚ͕�ŚŽƚ�ĚŽŐƐ�ĂŶĚ�ŵĂƌƐŚŵĂůůŽǁƐ͘�tĞ�ǁŝůů�ŚĂǀĞ�ŽƵƌ�ůĞŐŽ�ĂŶĚ�ůĂǁŶ�ŐĂŵĞƐ�ŽƵƚ�ĂƐ�ƵƐƵĂů�ĂƐ�ǁĞůů͊�EĂŽŵŝ��ĂŝůĞǇ�ŝƐ�ĂŐĂŝŶ�ůĞĂĚŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�ďĂŶĚ�ĂŶĚ�WĞƚĞƌ�EĞǀŝŶƐ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ůĞĂĚŝŶŐ�ĂŶĚ�ŐŝǀŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�ƚĂůŬ�ĨŽƌ�ƚŚĞ�ůĂƐƚ�ƟŵĞ�ďĞĨŽƌĞ�ŚĞĂĚŝŶŐ�ƚŽ�ďĞĐŽŵĞ�sŝĐĂƌ�ŽĨ�^ƚ͘�:ŽŚŶΖƐ�EŽƌƚŚ�,ŽůŵǁŽŽĚ͊��ƌŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�ǁŚŽůĞ�ĨĂŵŝůǇ�ĂŶĚ�ĐŽŵĞ�ĂůŽŶŐ�ĨŽƌ�Ă�ůŽǀĞůǇ�ĂŌĞƌŶŽŽŶ�Ăƚ�^ƚ͘�DĂƌƟŶΖƐ��ŚƵƌĐŚ͕�ďĞŐŝŶŶŝŶŐ�Ăƚ�ϰƉŵ͊ 

�ŽƌŬŝŶŐ�&ƌŝĚĂǇ�DĂƌŬĞƚ�-�^ƵŵŵĞƌ��ĞůĞďƌĂƟŽŶ��ĂǇ�-�&ƌŝĚĂǇ�ϮϲƚŚ�:ƵůǇ͊ 
KŶ�ϮϲƚŚ�:ƵůǇ͕�ĐŽŵĞ�ŽŶ�ĚŽǁŶ�ƚŽ��ŽƌŬŝŶŐ͛Ɛ�&ƌŝĚĂǇ�DĂƌŬĞƚ�^ƵŵŵĞƌ��ĞůĞďƌĂƟŽŶ��ĂǇ͕�ǁŚŝĐŚ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ĨƵůů�ŽĨ�ĞǆƚƌĂ�ƐƚĂůůƐ͕�ĨƵŶ�ĨŽƌ�ƚŚĞ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ĂŶĚ�Ăůů�ƚŚĞ�ƵƐƵĂů�ĨƌĞƐŚ�ƉƌŽĚƵĐĞ�ĂŶĚ�ŚŽƵƐĞŚŽůĚ�ŐŽŽĚƐ�Ăƚ�ŐƌĞĂƚ�ƉƌŝĐĞƐ͊ 
dŚĞ�ƐƚĂůů�ŚŽůĚĞƌƐ�ĐĂŶΖƚ�ǁĂŝƚ�ƚŽ�ǁĞůĐŽŵĞ�ĞǀĞƌǇŽŶĞ�ƚŽ�ďƌŽǁƐĞ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ŐŽŽĚƐ�ĂŶĚ�ƚŽ�ƐŚŽǁ�ŶĞǁĐŽŵĞƌƐ�ǁŚĂƚ�Ă�ƚƌĂĚŝƟŽŶĂů�ŵĂƌŬĞƚ�ŝƐ�Ăůů�ĂďŽƵƚ͘ 
�ŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ĐĂŶ�ŚĂǀĞ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�ĨĂĐĞƐ�ƉĂŝŶƚĞĚ�ĨƌĞĞ�ŽĨ�ĐŚĂƌŐĞ�ďĞƚǁĞĞŶ�ϭϬĂŵ�–�Ϯ͘ϯϬƉŵ͘ ^ƵƌƌĞǇ�,ŝůůƐ��ŽŵŵƵŶŝƚǇ�ƌĂĚŝŽ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ƐƵƉƉůǇŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�ŵƵƐŝĐ�ĂŶĚ�ĂĚĚŝͲƟŽŶĂů�ƐƚĂůůƐ�ǁŝůů�ƐƉƌĞĂĚ�ŝŶ�ƚŽ�^ƚ�DĂƌƟŶ͛Ɛ�tĂůŬ�ƐŚŽƉƉŝŶŐ�ĐĞŶƚƌĞ͘ 

Sport: 
Overall we have had a fantastic sporting year, competing in 40 
different sports competitions across 24 different sports.  KS1 
gained a 3 star award (the highest a school can achieve) and 
we were the only school in Dorking to achieve this.  While KS2 
have gained our Gold Sports Award for the 4th year running. 
Thank you to Miss George for arranging the different events and 
to all the staff and parents who have run clubs and supported 
the children in a variety of ways—we could not have done this 
without your help.   
This weekend Greenpower are attending Goodwood and will be 
competing with 80 
other cars - we wish them 
luck for their events. 
 

tĞ�ŚĂǀĞ�ĂƩĂĐŚĞĚ�ĚĞƚĂŝůƐ�ŽĨ�ǀĂƌŝŽƵƐ�ƐƵŵŵĞƌ�
ĂĐƟǀŝƟĞƐ�ƚĂŬŝŶŐ�ƉůĂĐĞ�ǁŚŝĐŚ�ŵĂǇ�ďĞ�ŽĨ�ŝŶƚĞƌͲ
ĞƐƚ�ƚŽ�ǇŽƵƌ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ͗ 
· >�Wͬ&ƵƚƐĂů�&ĞǀĞƌ�^ƵŵŵĞƌ��ĂŵƉ 
· ^ĞǁŝŶŐ�^ƵŵŵĞƌ�tŽƌŬƐŚŽƉ� 
· ^ƚĂŐĞ�ZŝŐŚƚ�^ƵŵŵĞƌ�^ĐŚŽŽů 
· sĂƌŝŽƵƐ�ŽƚŚĞƌ�^ƵŵŵĞƌ��ǀĞŶƚƐ�ƚĂŬŝŶŐ�

ƉůĂĐĞ�ŝŶ�DŽůĞ�sĂůůĞǇ�;ĨƌŽŵ�Ds��Ϳ 


